
 

  

  
Ha-Shilth-Sa Reporter (Term) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council 
 
 

 

Ha-Shilth-Sa Newspaper is seeking a term, full-time General Assignment reporter with 
special interest in national/provincial/Nuu-chah-nulth relations and sports reporting. 
Requires a strong work ethic, and experience in photography and video-storytelling. 
Based out of Port Alberni, the reporter will work under the direction of the Ha-Shilth-Sa 
Editor and adhere to the values of Iisaak and Hishukish Tsawalk, and those guidelines set 
out by the publisher, the Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council.  This is a term position to March 
31, 2021 (with the possibility of a permanent extension). 

 
 

Duties will include: 
  

 Report on and photograph events, including sports and cultural activities, involving Nuu-chah-
nulth First Nations  

 Prepare news stories of interest to Nuu-chah-nulth people with content and perspective from 
the Nuu-chah-nulth worldview, and meet established deadlines, including daily web 
requirements 

 Travel throughout Nuu-chah-nulth communities and beyond; long hours, including 
weekends, are required 

 Some layout required 
 

Preferred Qualifications: 
 

 A degree in journalism, or equivalent experience 

 Experience in a news gathering and producing environment 

 Computer literate, including knowledge of windows-based programs, InDesign, Photoshop 

 Ability to move with urgency to cover a story when required 

 Must have access to a reliable vehicle and valid driver's license 

 Provide acceptable references and criminal record check 

 
For further information contact Eric Plummer at: (250) 724-5757. 

 
Apply by: March 25, 2020 by sending your cover letter, resume, 

3 samples of published articles and 3 references (available to 
phone) to: 

 

Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council 
P.O. Box 1383 

Port Alberni, B.C.  V9Y 7M2 
Attn.: Human Resource Manager 

Fax: (250) 723-0463 
 

Email: apply@nuuchahnulth.org 
 
 

(We regret that we will only respond to those applicants chosen for an interview. We thank all applicants for 
their interest. Pursuant to Section 16(1) of the Canadian Human Rights Act, preference will be given to 
aboriginal candidates who have a working knowledge of Nuu-chah-nulth culture and values). 
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